
 

EGMJH Cell Phone Policy – January 2024 

 

While we recognize the value of cell phones, we are also very much 

aware of the downfalls, such as, distraction from learning, taking 

unsolicited photos/video, playing games, and sending messages to 

students in other classes. Beginning on January 15th, the following cell 

phone policy will be put in place at EGMJH: 

 

 All students will be asked to leave their cell phones in their 

lockers; they will not be permitted to have them in class. If a 

student does not feel that their locker is a safe place, we have the 

ability to securely store their phone in the main office. 

 If a student is found using their phone in class, they will be asked 

to bring it to the office and it will be returned to them at the end 

of the school day. We will follow up with an email home. 

 A second infraction will result in the student turning their cell 

phone into the office first thing in the morning for the remainder 

of the week.  The phone will be returned at the end of every day. 

 A third incident will result in a one day in-school suspension. 

 

If you need to reach your child, please contact the main office and 
we will make sure the message is passed on. 

 


